July 22, 1980

Mr. Bud Wilson, Vice-President Snowmass Box 5566 Snowmass Village, CO 81615

Dear Mr. Wilson:

Recently John Hay telephoned you to indicate we are interested in holding a conference at your facilities. I am writing to confirm that URANTIA Brotherhood wishes to reserve your facilities for June 28 through July 3, 1981 for holding our General Conference. I have been authorized to make this commitment by the Executive Committee of URANTIA Brotherhood at its July 12 meeting.

I look forward to your reply so that we may learn of the initial steps to be taken concerning a contract. I can speak for our staff in saying that we look forward to working together over the coming months to insure a successful gathering at Snowmass.

Sincerely,

John Hales, President URANTIA Brotherood

JH/sk Encl.

cc: Mrs. Nancy Grimsley, Chairman, Planning Committee Mr. John Hay, Site Committee